
KINDERGARTEN

MEET AND GREET 

WELCOME TO

THE PACK!

When:  May 23rd, 9:30 AM-10:30 AM
Who:     Parent(s) and Students registered for
                kindergarten in the 2022-2023 school year
Where: Orchard Hollow Elementary School 
                8700 Hendricks Road



Parents will meet with Mrs. Harris, the principal, while their children will

spend a short time in the classroom and with current kindergarten students
doing a story time and craft. 



Please RSVSP to giebel@mentorschools.org or (440) 257-5955 if you and your

child will attend. 


